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the storage location and that ECRI is in full coﬁpliance with 10 CFR
Section 20.207 as of this date.

B. Leak testing of gas chromatograph. The gas chromatograph is currently
in storage and out of operation. We have ordered a leak test kit
(Part No. 18713-60050) from Nuclear Radiation Developments Inc., 2937
Alt Boulevard, Grand Island, NY 14072, and will perform the leak test
in accordance with instructions specified by Hewlett-Packard, the
manufacturer of the gas chromatograph. A copy of the leak test
instructions is attached hereto as Appendix A. The wipe samples will
be submitted for analysis to the above mentioned company. Our
director of industrial hygiene has been assigned responsibility for
completing this task, as well as ensuring that the device is tested at
intervals not to exceed six months. Documentation of test methods,
test results, dates of performances, and the names of persons
performing those tasks will be maintained for one year after the next
required leak test is performed, in accordance with 10 CFR Section

31.5 (c)(4).

We anticipate that the leak test will be completed in three weeks. At
that time, we will be in full compliance with the reguirements of 10
CFR 31.5 (e)(2).

safe storage and handling of licensed materials, as well as remedy all
violations noted in your letter of April 19. Please feel free to contact me
with your concerns or comments.

Sincerely,
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We believe that the corrective actions outlined above will help to ensure the

/ Joel J. Nobel, M.D.
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ce: Dr. R. Spooner, ECRI
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